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TOWN BOARD MEETING 

February 3, 2020 

6:30 p.m. 
Pledge of Allegiance 

 

1. Department Reports 

 Highway, Water, Transfer Station  -Allan Wellington/Councilor Tucker & Councilor Legg 

 Planning and Zoning   -Councilor Tucker 

 Codes Office    -Robert Herrmann/Councilor Tucker 

 Budget     -Bridgett Winkelman/Supervisor Aaron 

 Historian      -Monthly Report 

 

2. Minutes January 23, 2020 

 

3. Talcott Water District  

 

4. Justice Court Security Contract with the Village of Skaneateles 

 

5. Agreement to Spend Highway Funds for 2020 

 

6. Planning Board Appointment - Don Kasper 

 

7. Route 20 Corridor Committee Appointment – Robert Eggleston 

 

8. Announcements/Correspondence/Updates 

▪ Chris Buff Letter   

▪ NYS DOT Letter regarding US Route 20 and County Line Road  

▪ February 17th  Town Board meeting rescheduled to February 20th at 6:30 p.m. 

▪ Legislation on the Lake update 

▪ 2020 Mandana Parking Passes Available now  

▪ Seeking new members for the Conservation Committee and Community input for the Austin Pavilion  

▪ Charlie Major Nature Trail Trees 

 

9. Public Comment 

 

10. Budget Amendments 

 

11. Abstract # 20-02 

 

12. Executive Session – Property, Contract Negotiations and Attorney Advise 

 

Regular Board Meeting – The public has the right to attend and listen to the board deliberations.  The public 

may participate upon the invitation of the board.  Public Hearing – The public is invited to speak.  The board is 

not obligated to answer questions or render a decision.  All comments should be directed to the Board.  


